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 This is a Freedom of Information request (dated 3rd October 2013) addressed to each 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) plus the Mayor's Office for 
Police and Crime (MOPAC), to provide details of how your OPCC/MOPAC meets each 
of the 25 transparency requirements specified within appropriate legislation. Details 
of the legislative requirements on PCCs and MOPAC are available here.  
 
In order to minimise workload on your OPCC (and on MOPAC), a Google Documents 
spreadsheet is provided here for your office to complete. Please simply provide within 
this spreadsheet the pages on your OPCC/MOPAC website that most closely provide 
the public with each of the 25 transparency requirements. A list of the legislative 
requirements is provided below. 
 
Completion of your office's element of this spreadsheet thus entails provision of the 
web addresses of up to 25 pages on your OPCC/MOPAC website, and should 
therefore not represent any undue workload, nor should require any extensive 
research on the part of your team. Should you prefer not to complete the spreadsheet, 
please alternatively meet this FoI request by in some other way providing a list of the 
25 relevant webpages on your OPCC/MOPAC website that most closely meet each of 
the 25 criteria listed below. 
 
Please note that the responses to these 42 Freedom of Information requests (41 
OPCCs plus MOPAC) will be reflected within a CoPaCC paper to be published in 
November 2013, around the first anniversary of PCCs' election. 
 

Thank you for your request for information, received 4 October 2013, regarding OPCC 
transparency requirements.   
 
The information held by the Office for Policing and Crime which falls within the terms of your 
request is as follows:  
 

All of the information you have requested is published and can be obtained from our 
website.  Where you have asked for information relating to the West Midlands Police 
and Crime Panel (PCP), this information can be obtained by following a link from our 
website to the website of the PCP.  

 
If you have difficulty finding any of the information, you are welcome to give me a call and I 
will be happy to assist you in locating it on the website. 
 
 

http://bernardrix.com/2013/10/03/coming-soon-from-copacc-the-pcc-transparency-audit/
https://docs.google.com/a/copacc.org.uk/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0AqOZoyIHHQCSdGNjU2xIOFlkS0FfUHEzX0JEZUFyaWc#gid=44
http://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/transparency
http://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/transparency

